
As a family, we have been holding the Tony Watson Trophy in memory of 
my Grandpa since 2011, and have raised nearly £8000 for Macmillan 
Cancer Support.  They are a charity close to our heart and we know that 
many people find their support invaluable.  98% of Macmillan’s income 
comes from fundraising activity.  The pandemic has hit everyone hard 
with Macmillan Cancer Support losing £100million in donations in 2020 
alone.

We have had two years of not being able to hold this event and hope to 
come back with a bang.  

Our fours competition has a maximum of 32 team spaces available at £5 
per player.  There will be two sessions, so once the draw has been done 
you will be informed of your sign in time of either 9.00am or 10.00am.

As always, there will be breaksfast, lunch, cakes, teas and coffees 
available to purchase.  We will be doing a raffle and there will also be a 
target bowls competition which people can play between games.

If you would like to enter a team please contact me on 07972664050 or 
email me at karen_watson20@hotmail.co.uk.

Closing Date for entries:  30th June 2022.

Tony Watson Trophy

Happy Bowling,

Karen Watson


